Greetings!
With this letter I would like to introduce myself as your child’s Junior Varsity Cheer Coach!  You will find pleasure in knowing that this will be my third year coaching, and I have a strong love for the sport.  I am also family oriented and have a passion for making a difference.  
I would like to thank you for reviewing the Rules and Polices packet for the Junior Varsity Squad.  Because this packet holds vital information for your child’s success on the squad, it is important that you contact me if you were not able to review this document.  Please note that the signature sheet is a requirement and will be weighted with a demerit to ensure that it is returned.  Please contact me if you need an additional copy or if you have any questions. 
You may want to note that academics are important on the Junior Varsity Squad.  Every Monday, beginning August 26, your child will be expected to present a weekly progress report every week (schedule dates may be found on our calendar).  The progress report form will be provided and must be completed by each of your child’s teachers.  Additional forms can be found on our site.  Without a signature, your child will not be able to participate in that week’s activities, including pep-rallies and games.  In addition, you may want to note that Mandatory Study Hall will be given if your child is receiving less than a 75/C average in any given class – this includes electives.  This may cause her to miss practice, which will result in the assignment of demerits.  I want to instill a sense of responsibility for both academics and athletics, and the demerit is meant to be seen more as encouragement than punishment.  Please be sure to review the HHS handbook and Athletic Guidelines for additional “student grades” policies if necessary.
Feel free to contact me at school if you have any questions, concerns, or would like to request a conference.  My personal number is 706-575-2725.  You can also email me at vickery.julie.e@muscogee.k12.ga.us.  I will be glad to speak with you in person, via the internet, and over the phone.  However, out of respect for other obligations, I ask that we set a conference time to do so.
I look forward to working with and getting to know your child this semester.  May it be a successful experience!
Sincerely,

Coach Julie Vickery

Proud JV Coach
